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Holiday Dates 2020/2021 

NON PUPIL DAYS 

Monday 5th July 

 

May Bank Holiday 

3rd May 

May Half Term: 

Pupils Finish: Fri 28th May 

Pupils Return: Mon 7th 

June 

Summer Break: 

Pupils Finish Tues 20th 

July 

 

 

RECEPTION READING 

BOOKS 

Please can parents of Robins 

and Swans be reminded to 

bring in their children’s 

reading books every day. This 

is really important for their 
child’s learning and progression 

in the class. 

 

 

 
MENU MONDAY 26th APRIL    

WEEK 2 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents 

 

Earlier this week you received our most 

recent OFSTED report. We had an 

interim OFSTED visit on 23rd February to 

monitor our remote education offer and 

our progress since the last inspection. The 

report was really positive and shows that 

we are moving in the right direction. I 

would like to take this opportunity to 

thank the parents who responded so 

positively to the parent survey and to all 

the staff and children for their hard work 

which is reflected in the report. 

Kind Regards   

Mrs Valerie Rose 
 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS 

The email address for the school has 

changed. 

Please see below for the new one.  
 

RAV-theoffice@academytransformation.co.uk 

 

The old email address is no longer in use 

and unfortunately we are unable to access 

anything that you may send to it so please 

use the new one when you need to contact 

us.  

NUT ALLERGY 

Please remember we are 

a nut free school and 

have children with nut 

allergies so please try 

and avoid putting 

anything containing nuts 

in your child’s packed 

lunch or snack. 

 

 

JEWELLERY 

Please be advised that 

hoop earrings are not 

allowed in school.  Please 
ensure that your 

children are wearing 

studs only. 

 

CLOTHING VOUCHER 

SCHEME 

There are known 

technical issues with 

the JD Sports voucher 

that are yet to be 

resolved. 

If you have requested 

one and would like to 

change your choice of 

retailer due to the 
issues please advise the 

school office who will 

request a retailer 

choice re set. 
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